
File No. 18-0877 

BUDGET AND FINANCE COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the First Quarterly Report 
submitted by the Commission on Revenue Generation. 

Recommendation for Council action: 

NOTE and FILE the First Quarterly Report, dated September 18, 2018, submitted by the 
Commission on Revenue Generation (Commission), inasmuch as the report was submitted for 
informational purposes. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: Not applicable. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 

SUMMARY 

At its regular meeting held on October 22, 2018, the Budget and Finance Committee considered 
the First Quarterly Report submitted by the Commission. The Chair of the Commission, Jan 
Breidenbach, presented the report and answered the Committee's questions relative to the 
activities of the Commission. The report, attached to the Council file, includes information on the 
Commission's mission statement, activities, and priorities. 

After providing an opportunity for public comment, the Budget and Finance Cornnittee recommended 
that Council note and file the First Quarterly Report, inasmuch as the report is submitted for 
information only. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its Consideration. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

BUDGET AND FINANCE COMMITTEE 
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